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Whilst at home it is important for child to continue to practice the spellings they would have learnt in school and to continue to learn the rules of how we use grammar.
As so many of our children are now self-isolating we have purchased a computer programme that children can access online.
It is called SPaG.com
Once you have found the website, click on Log In at the top right-hand corner of the screen.
Type in your child’s Username and Password.
If you do not know these please contact school and we will be happy to issue them for you.

Once you are in to the programme, click on Begin Test and you will get a chance to practice Spelling and Grammar questions for your year group.
